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November 25, 2020 

AMO Policy Update – AG Special Report on Ontario’s 
Initial COVID-19 Response and Winter Holiday 

Guidance 

 
Auditor General (AG) Special Report on Ontario’s Initial COVID-19 
Response 

The Auditor General of Ontario, Bonnie Lysyk, has released an anticipated special 
report on Ontario’s initial response to COVID-19.  A summary of the Auditor General’s 
reflections can be found here.  AMO will review the AG’s special report on Ontario’s 
initial response to COVID-19 as well as the Province’s response and commentary. 

 
Winter Holiday Guidance 

The Ontario government, based on public health advice, is providing preliminary 
guidance to Ontarians on how to safely celebrate the upcoming winter holiday season. 

In summary, they are advising that the safest way to spend the holidays this year is by 
only celebrating in person with your household and celebrating virtually with everyone 
else.  Further, for those who live alone, it is suggested that they exclusively celebrate 
with one additional household as a safe approach to the holidays.  For additional 
details, please refer to the provincial health measures webpage. 

 
AMO’s COVID-19 Resources page is being updated continually so you can find critical 
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information in one place.  Please send any of your municipally related pandemic 
questions to covid19@amo.on.ca. 
  

*Disclaimer: The Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) is unable to provide any warranty regarding the accuracy or completeness 
of third-party submissions. Distribution of these items does not imply an endorsement of the views, information or services mentioned. 
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